

Our Ref: FOI2019/221

Louise Lea request-612854-fe2eca7e@whatdotheyknow.com

Monday, 11 November 2019

Dear Louise Lea,

<u>Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Request for Information</u>

Regarding your request for information received by the University of Westminster on 16th October 2019.

The Request

The University can confirm that it holds information relating to your request. Please see below for details of your recent request.

I would like to receive information about the number of your full-time employees who currently have certification in mental health first aid.

I would like to also kindly ask for the total number of students attending your university at the moment.

The Response

Currently 27 full time employees have certification in mental health first aid.

The total number of students attending the university of Westminster at the time of request was approximately 19,600.

Information Compliance Team

University of Westminster 2nd Floor, Cavendish House 101 New Cavendish Street London W1W 6XH

T: +44 (0)20 7911 5158 E: foi@westminster.ac.uk We hope this information may be of use to you.

Copyright in our response to your request belongs to the University of Westminster. All rights are reserved. This document is for personal use only and may not be copied, or stored in any electronic form, or reproduced in any other way or used for any other purpose, either in whole or in part, without the prior written consent of the University of Westminster. All copies of this document must incorporate this Copyright Notice.

If you are dissatisfied with this response you may ask the University to conduct a review of its decision.

By Post: Information Compliance Team

University of Westminster 2nd Floor Cavendish House

London W1W 6XH

By Telephone: 0207 911 5158

By Email: foi@westminster.ac.uk

Please do so in writing (including by fax, letter or email) or in some other recorded form (e.g. audio or video tape), describe the original request, explain your grounds for dissatisfaction, and include an address for correspondence.

If after contacting the University of Westminster you are not happy with the outcome, you also have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner.

Please note that the Information Commissioner will not investigate the case until the internal review process has been completed.

By Post: Information Commissioner's Office

Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

By Telephone: 01625 545 700 Web: www.ico.org.uk

Yours sincerely,

Information Compliance Team foi@westminster.ac.uk